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Wow! Where did the time go? 2024 seemed so far away!
 
At our first official gathering I promised to do my best. I asked you to respect me and promised to respect you. I asked you to 
work with me. Thank you for doing your part. 
 
You supported your local church’s activities and Annual and District Conferences. We fell short with fundraising; yet God 
provided. Your presence at Connectional WMS and YPD events increased my joy. I appreciate the many sacrifices to you made 
for missions.
 
God blessed me to join an active Episcopal WMS and YPD. Through existing programs your commitment allowed God’s love to 
shine brighter. Accepting challenges and stepping into the unfamiliar paid big dividends from the following new initiatives:

·      The Extensive Christmas Giveaway
·      Back to Basics
·      Adding a Women’s Conference to the Annual Meeting
·      A Week of Service and Love
·      Young Adult Missionaries Retreat

 
Thank you to:

·      Episcopal President Sherryl Whiting
·      Episcopal YPD Director Debra Scott Weatherspoon
·      Episcopal YPD President Joshua Williams
·      Immediate Past Episcopal President Susie Bonner 
·      Immediate Past Episcopal YPD Director Djuana Duncombe-Paden
·      Immediate Past YPD Episcopal President Kierra Giles
·      All Past and Current WMS and YPD Officers, Members, and Associate Members at All Levels Who Served from 

2016-2024
 
Thank you, Bishop Seawright, for granting me the privilege of serving as Episcopal Supervisor for the Ninth Episcopal District. I 
appreciate your love and support. Shari, Matthew, and Cameron, thank you for your encouragement in this journey.
 
Ninth District, our time together proved to be a good ride! Since you were the first Episcopal District for which I served as 
Episcopal Supervisor, you taught me major parts of my role. With your help, guidance, instruction, and support, we made a 
positive difference.
 
As I serve in another place, you will remain in my heart. 
 
God is faithful!
Rev. Sherita
 

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Greetings,  

Thank you for all that you do to move Missions Forward in the 9th Episcopal District! 

The “Week of Service and Love” and the YAM’s Retreat were awesome!  We have an Educational 
Seminar as well as other programs coming and we encourage you to participate and support. 

As we move forward, how can we say thanks to The Seawrights’ for ALL they have done for the Ninth 
Episcopal District?  We are going to miss them and we pray God’s blessings upon them! 

We extend our deepest gratitude for the remarkable dedication and selfless service they have shown in 
their Christian ministry. The Seawrights’ unwavering commitment to helping others and sharing the 
teachings of Christ have made a profound impact on our community. The countless hours they have 
devoted, the prayers they have offered, and the guidance they have provided have all been a beacon of 
hope and inspiration. 

Their actions exemplify the true spirit of Christian love and compassion. It is evident that they serve 
not for recognition, but out of a genuine desire to make a difference in the lives of those around them. 
Their kindness and generosity reflect the heart of Christ and encourage all of us to strive for greater 
faith and compassion in our own lives. 

Thank you once again for your incredible service and for being a living testament to the power of 
faith. Your work is a blessing to many and serves as a reminder of the profound impact one can have 
through their commitment to Christian values. May you continue to be uplifted and strengthened in 
your journey, knowing that your efforts and leadership are deeply appreciated and cherished. 

Blessings and Love, 

Sherryl Whiting 
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally  

“Lend a Hand, Lift Others Up, and Link Communities” 
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Young Adult Missionaries 
Donated to 

“Village of Promise” 

It is a Family Advancement Center founded in 
2011 to address the needs of children and 

families in distress, high-poverty Northwest 
Huntsville neighborhoods. The Village of 

Promise empowers families to break the cycle 
of poverty using a targeted, multigenerational 
approach that provides age-based and need-
related programming so families can conquer 
challenges, achieve dreams, and contribute to 

their community 
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AME Church Authors’ Catalog 

Are you a member of the AME Church who has published literature for 
children, youth, and young adults ages 2-26?  Great!  We need you!  We 
ask that you join the AME Church Authors' Catalog!   Please complete the 
link below to provide your information!   

If you have any questions, please send an email to: 
ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com!

AMEC Authors' Catalog - Submission Form

Calling all young people 2-26 to participate in the Connectional 
YPD R.I.S.E. - Reading Initiative for Scholastic Excellence!  It's not 
too late to join this transformative ministry event to reduce the 
"Summer Slide."   
Summer slide, also known as summer learning loss, is the tendency for 
students to lose some of the academic skills they've gained during the 
previous school year over the summer break. This can include a decline 
in reading ability and other skills.   

Please review the flyer and access the R.I.S.E. Tools for Success here, 
which includes Bookmarks, a Reading Log, and an Active Reader 
Guide!   

Please submit reading suggestions and questions to: 
ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com!

Kierra Giles, Connectional YPD Reading & Literacy Chair 
9th Episcopal District

mailto:ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com
https://t.e2ma.net/click/9bpqki/t7mt0z/9j3efv
mailto:ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com
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AUGUST 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


